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  Upcoming Webinar 
  

  

  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

  JUNE 17: Sneak Preview: “The Strait Guys” - a Documentary on the 
Proposed Bering Strait Tunnel"  
  
Universal Peace Federation (UPF) has been a longtime advocate for a Bering 
Strait tunnel as part of an intercontinental “Peace Road”. UPF International 
Chair, Dr. Thomas G. Walsh, will introduce filmmaker Rick Minnich, who has 
spent the past eleven years documenting the efforts of the “Strait Guys” to 
gain support for the Intercontinental Railway, which would connect Asia to 
North America via a train tunnel beneath the Bering Strait. The film is 
scheduled for release in autumn 2021. So this is an opportunity to preview the 
film, and discuss ways UPF and the filmmakers can work together to share the 
story of this monumental international peace project. 
 
- Thursday at 10:00 AM (New York time), 5:00 PM (Moscow time) 
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  Upcoming Events  
 
JUN 17: USA-IAED - "Social Value Investing: Investing 
for Sustainability and Values"  
JUN 19: Inauguration of IAPD in Portugal 
JUN 19: UPF-Australia - "Why Educating with Values is Important and What 
Should This Look Like in 2021 and Beyond" 
JUN 20: EUME - Peace Road - Austria-Czech Republic-Germany 

  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 

Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


